
Please file as a public comment in 18-0488-EL-BGN. 
 
__________________________ 
Ed Clark 
(419) 618-0031 
eclark@clouseelectric.com 

 
https://docs.wind-watch.org/Sarlak_et_al-2016-throw-distances.pdf This article shows that the need to 
either keep the 1460 feet from the property line needs to be keep in place or increase the distance from 
the property line and not use the habitable wording that is in the house bill 604. 
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